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November 16, 2020 
 
Dear Westwood Residents, 
 
As we plan for the Thanksgiving holiday, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of 
the Commonwealth’s Travel https://www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-travel-order. 
 

If you leave MA to travel to a non-lower risk state, you must fill out a MA Travel Form and 

self-quarantine for 14 days upon your return.  If you choose to get a COVID-19 test instead, 

you MUST self-quarantine while you await your result.  The only reason you should leave 

your home during this time is for urgent medical care.   

 

I want everyone to enjoy your time with family and to continue to follow the Governor’s orders 

for travel, face coverings, social distancing and gatherings.  If you have any questions about 

your quarantine requirements,  please contact me at 781-320-1026 or email me at 

jorsini@townhall.westwood.ma.us 

 

 

Have a safe and happy holiday, 

 

Jared 
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